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Oregon has an excellent system of voting.  Vote by mail works and is easy.  There is 

no need to change how we do it.   There is no need to make any of the adjustments 

for this situation or that situation as this bill proposes. Vote by mail works and it is a 

system that every state in the Union should do.  Fraud is very, very, very limited and 

only not non-existent  because no system ever is perfect.  The "fraud" argument is a 

red herring.  This bill seek to intentionally make voting harder and its goal is to have 

less people to vote.  As a long-time Oregonian and a rural Oregonian, I very strongly 

oppose this bill.   


